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OC Sheriff attempting to locate a critical missing person 

 

SAN JUAN CAPISTRANO, Ca. (Dec. 19, 2022): San Juan Capistrano Police Services and 

Sheriff’s Department Investigations are attempting to locate Shirley “Jean” Airth, 94, who was last 

seen leaving her home in San Juan Capistrano on foot.    

At approximately 5 p.m. on Dec. 18, San Juan Capistrano Police Services received a 
report that Shirley had left her home on the 32000 block of Via Buena in San Juan 
Capistrano and was last seen wearing a yellow and white shirt, black sweater with white 
sparkles, and using a black cane. Shirley is described as a female who is approximately 
5’6”, 160 lbs, with light gray hair and hazel eyes.  
 

Anyone with information is encouraged to call Sheriff’s Department Dispatch at 714-647-7000. 

 

 

* Video of Shirley is available on @OCSheriff Facebook, Instagram and Twitter 


